
 

PARENT TEACHER PARTNERSHIP PROJECT 

 

 

 Dear Parents, 

  

   After the huge success of   our PARENT TEACHER PARTNERSHIP Project  last year; we plan to     

launch this project this year too . 

We thank all the parents who  supported and participated in our project. 

This year too, we need the cooperation of mothers of our wards.  What wonders can be done if  the 

mothers as well as the  teachers both join hands for the holistic development of our children! 

We need your cooperation in making our activities even more successful. 

 

Please send us the  information given below through your ward, or can also mail  at info@vvdav.com 

 

 

 

Name of the student 

 

Class  &Section 

 

Name of the mother 

 

Educational Qualification 

 

Occupation Status( Service/ Business/ Home maker) 

 

Hobbies/ Talent of the Mother 

 

Phone no & email id of the mother 

 

 

 

Looking forward for your positive response 

 

                             Class Teacher 


